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Thursday 9th March 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Reception Class trip to Slade Centre Library  

 

On, Thursday 30th March 2023, children in Reception Class will be visiting the Slade Centre 

Library. The visit will offer a chance for the children to learn about what they can access in 

a library, as well as providing a fun story time in a different setting.  

 

We will walk to the Slade Centre, leaving school at approximately 1:45pm and will return to 

school by the end of the school day.  

 

During the visit, children will be shown how to find books that they enjoy reading and how 

to use the self-service machine for borrowing books. Please ensure that your child wears 

suitable clothes, sensible footwear for this trip.  

 

As this is a local walking trip we welcome parent helpers to accompany us. If you are 

available to help, please speak to Miss Gallagher. 

 

 

 Yours Faithfully, 

 

 Reception Team 


